
17th March 

The Executive Committee met yesterday to discuss the 

evolving Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation and the following decisions were 

agreed: 

Club Social Events 

ALL Social events are cancelled with immediate effect. 

The Captain’s Drive In will be postponed until later in the year. 

Clubhouse 

The bar, restaurant and changing rooms will be closed as 

from first light on Monday morning, 23rd March. Sunday breakfast on 

22nd March is cancelled. Members are asked to collect their golf 

clubs from their lockers by the close of business on Sunday 22nd 

March, so that you are still able to play golf. 

The Office and Pro shop will remain open, social distancing 

guidelines apply, and we ask members not to congregate in these two areas. 

This will obviously be kept under close review by the 

Committee in line with advice from the Government. 

Golf 

The course will remain open for play. We ask that you leave 

the pin in at all times, and with immediate effect the ball washers are no 

longer to be used and we ask that you rake the bunkers as best as you can with 

your club. The greenkeepers will be raking the bunkers before the start of play 

every day. 

Shoe cleaner 

The shoe cleaner will be out of service until further notice. 

Competitions 

Competitions will continue to be played. At the completion 

of play DO NOT put your scores in the PSI terminal, please leave your card in 

the Pro shop and the scores will be input by the office on the first working 

day after the close of the competition. 

Club & Section Matches 



Matches will continue to be played if the relevant 

organisers, and other Clubs, are willing to compete. However, as covered above, 

food and beverages will not be available for matches for the foreseeable future. 

 


